
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Friend of P.S.183,  

 

P.S. 183 is a New York City public elementary school. We have a diverse, international student body. 

 On Saturday, March 4th, 2017, we will hold our annual PTA fundraising Auction. 

 

Every dollar we raise through this event directly impacts our ability to support the many critical 

programs and services no longer included in the Department of Education budget. Without your 

generosity, programs such as music, art, chess and science lab would exist in a greatly diminished state 

or not at all. The funds raised by the PTA at the auction also pay for teaching assistants, computers, 

cafeteria tables, recess programs, teacher professional development, classroom materials, etc.  

 

We are reaching out to you to ask for your support.  It is with the generous donations from businesses 

like yours, that we are able to raise money at our event. Please consider promoting your business and 

supporting our school by donating merchandise or a gift card for your services. 

 

All donors will be listed in our digital auction catalog, and on our website, which is viewed by the entire      

PS 183 community, including over one thousand parents and friends of the school!  It is a great way to 

let our families know that you care about our community! Enclosed you will find donation forms. 

 

The PS 183 PTA is a 501 (c) (3) charity and our tax identification number is 13-3897940.  To support 
our school, please see the attached donation form with additional information.  Please email the 
completed form to:  ps183auction@gmail.com  
or mail to PS 183 PTA Auction Committee 419 E66th Street NY, NY 10065. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  We greatly appreciate your generosity.  
 
Michele Witlieb, Lisa Zakhari and Ronda Maybaum 
2017 Bunk 183 Auction Co-chairs 
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